Excerpted from the Clifton Park Town Board Minutes, February 27, 2006

PUBLIC PRIVILEGE

Bill Lorensen, Hearthside Drive, 35 year resident, presented a petition to the Town Board that reads as
follows: "One of the last undeveloped woodlands in northern Clifton Park, with access off Longkill
Road, is now imminently threatened with intensive development by Kain Development, LLC of New
Jersey. (Clerk's note: The original petition was received in the Town Clerk's office on February 17,
2006). Director of Planning Kemper explained the public hearing was adjourned on February 14 2006,
however, the applicant will be back before the Planning Board to address the concerns brought up by
the Planning Board and residents. He stated, as always, all appropriate procedures will be followed.



